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Comments: I am commenting regarding the Sandia Mountain Coaster. I believe this project could be devastating

to the ecosystem and wildlife of the Sandias. There are animals, such as elk, that are just beginning to return to

our beautiful mountains. I also believe the enormous uptick in traffic could pose a threat in terms of added wildfire

risks to an already extremely wildfire prone area. Please consider the residents that live in and near Sandia Park

and surrounding communities. We have moved here to be out of the traffic and densely populated city of

Albuquerque and this "mountain coaster" would only draw more people to our small town. 

But, please, most of all and above all else please consider the risks posed to wildlife and flora on one beautiful

mountain.


